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CITY OF PALM DESERT 
STAFF REPORT 

 

 
MEETING DATE: November 14, 2024  
 
PREPARED BY: Erika Castellano, Senior Administrative Assistant 
 
SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE A RESIGNATION FROM THE FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

With regret, accept the resignation of Jake Wuest from the Finance Committee, effective 
December 31, 2024. 
 
BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS: 

On July 1, 2024, Jake Wuest was reappointed to the Finance Committee with a term ending on 
June 30, 2028. On October 16, 2024, Mr. Wuest informed the City that he will no longer be a 
Palm Desert resident as of December 31, 2024, with his resignation to be effective that date. 
 
Legal Review: 
This report has been reviewed by the City Attorney’s office. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 


